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Public Notice

Reconstruction of the Lakeshore Road Bridge
Two-way Conversion of Navy Street
Pedestrian Crossover at Church and Navy

December 20, 2016

We wanted to bring you up-to-date on three road projects taking place in Downtown Oakville starting in
January 2017.

January 5, 2017 — Navy Street converts to two-way traffic

As part of the Lakeshore Road Reconstruction and Streetscape project, Navy Street will be permanently
converted to two-way traffic between Lakeshore and Rebecca/Randall streets starting January 5, 2017.
Signs are posted around the area to notify drivers of the upcoming change. Our contractor has already
repainted the road and will be installing new signals by the end of December in time for the January 5
start date. We anticipate it may take some time for drivers to get used to the change and we appreciate
your patience.

January 5, 2017 — New Pedestrian Crossover at Navy and Church

The town is installing a new pedestrian crossover device at Navy and Church (in front of Centennial
Square). Several new crossovers are planned to be installed across town in 2017 starting with the Navy
and Church street location. Pedestrian crossovers have specific pavement markings and crossing signs.
There are three types of crossovers. The crossover at Navy and Church will have poles, flashing beacons
above the signs and pedestrian push buttons. Unlike pedestrian crosswalks at traffic signal locations, at a
crossover, drivers and cyclists must stop behind the yield line and wait until the pedestrian completely
crosses the road before proceeding. For more details see the flyer included in this notice. More
information will be posted on the town’s website in the New Year.

Late January —Lakeshore Road Bridge Closure

Reconstruction of the Lakeshore Road Bridge over Sixteen Mile Creek is expected to start in late
January 2017 and be completed in late fall 2017. The bridge will be closed to vehicular and pedestrian
traffic for the duration of the project. A detour route around the bridge will be provided via Kerr Street,
Rebecca Street and Navy Street. Once complete, the new bridge will include two travel lanes and bikes
lanes. There will also be a wider pedestrian sidewalk with a barrier wall to separate the sidewalk and
vehicular traffic. New pedestrian railings and lookouts will be included as well as LED lighting. As part
of this project, the Lakeshore Road approaches to the bridge between Navy Street and Forsythe Street
will be reconstructed using the streetscape materials selected as part of the overall Lakeshore Road
Reconstruction and Streetscape project.

For more information

For details about these projects, please visit oakville.ca and search “lakeshore reconstruction project”.
We will post additional information online as the projects progress. You can also contact
ServiceQOakville at 905-845-6601.



